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King, Andrew

Subject: FW: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/055

From: website@scilly.gov.uk [mailto:website@scilly.gov.uk]  

Sent: 28 June 2016 20:43 

To: Planning 

Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/055 

 

Submitted on Tuesday, 28 June, 2016 - 20:43 

 

Full Name: J and K Peay 

 

E-Mail Address: PROVIDED 

 

Your Address: Beggars Roost, Buzza Road, St Mary's 

 

Representation: 

We have expressed our concerns before about the conversion of in-house staff accommodation to further 

guest/letting accommodation. Given the understandable desire of young hotel staff to relax at what are unsocial 

hours for many in other parts of Hugh Town it seems manifestly preferable that such staff should be 

accommodated, insofar as is possible, within the body of Tregarthen's Hotel. To relinquish the staff block will simply 

be to the detriment of businesses and residents in Hugh Town.  We would like to know why Tregarthen's consider it 

necessary to move their staff away from their hotel.  

 

kind regards 

 

Jill and Ken Peay 

 

 

 

 

 


